
 

         March 31, 2019 

 

To the Waquoit Bay Yacht Club 

 

 

 

I would like to sponsor Kathleen Farrell for membership in 

The Waquoit Bay Yacht Club.   

I think she would be a valuable addition to the club because 

of her personality and willingness to volunteer her time.    

As a reading specialist she has volunteered her time helping 

young children learn to read in each of the communities 

where she has lived.     

In addition to teaching young readers, in the past she has 

worked at the Edgartown Yacht club helping members and 

guests while planning and participating in club functions. 

 

 

Respectfully  

 

Phil Capodanno 


